
  THE MILLENNIUM SCHOOL, BATHINDA  

Ref. No. TMS / B 23 – 24 / INFO 052                                Date: 6th Sept 2024 

Dear Parent / Guardians, 

Kindly note the following instructions 

Preparatory holiday for class VI, VII, VIII and IX on 9th September 2024 

School timing from 25th September 2024 will be 7:50 am to 2:30 pm.  

25th September 2024 and 26th September 2024 – Answer Sheets will be shown for all classes  

1st October 2024 - Open Day (PFM for classes DR to XII slot will be shared soon) 

2nd October 2024 to 5th October 2024 Autumn break  

School reopens on 7th October 2024 

Thanks & Regards  

 

Ms. Neha Sehgal 

Principal 

The Millennium School, Bathinda 

 

  


